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Comments: We don't agree with extending the EV trail right behind the homes at the west end of Deer Blvd.  The

trail would bring too much foot/bike traffic right behind people's homes and private property.  It will disturb those

residents that live there - increase noise and also people walking/biking through peoples property to get to/from

trail to/from Deer Blvd.  

we encourage the trail to be routed somewhere else - further back far away from the homes, or not developed at

all.   There is an existing bike trail beside hwy 6 that should be utilized. 

Thank you


